EMBASSY OF THE KINGDOM OF LESOTHO



2511 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE, N.W. WASHINGTON, D.C. 20008

TEL: (202) 797-5533 FAX: (202) 234-6815

LW/CL/CTR/145

December 29, 22008

Sophia Bekele
Executive Director
The dot.Africa project
www.dotconnectafrica.org
Fax (925)935-1589, USA
Fax (251-11) 622-59-09, Addis Ababa

Dear Ms. Bekele.

I would like to express support and that of my Embassy, which also represents the African Diaspora, for the Africa Initiative, through which your organization is applying for delegation of a regional identifier top-level domain — '.africa' from the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) that will be made available to the Pan-African community.

This is a formidable initiative that will enable the African continent to build upon the experiences of the European Union and its '.eu' domain, and the Asian continent with its '.asia' domain.

I believe that the lafrica domain will be a valuable attribute for individuals, professionals, corporations and entities active in Africa, empowering those stakeholders who see value in a regional online identity.

I wish you success in your work. You have my endorsement and support for the .Africa Initiative.

Yours sincerely,

DAVID MOHLOMI RANTEKOA AMBASSADOR